
From: Justice4RBPClients <justice4rbpclients@gmail.com>  
Subject: Justice for RBP's client - the voluntary return of Messrs Bobroff to SA  
Date: October 18, 2016 at 8:17:32 PM GMT+11  
To: Ronald Bobroff <bobroff@icon.co.za>, Ronald Bobroff <bobroffronald@gmail.com>, Darren Bobroff 
<darrenbobroff@gmail.com>  
Cc: Steven Bezuidenhout <steve.bez@mweb.co.za>, Mandy Bezuidenhout <mandy.bez@mweb.co.za>  

Dear Ronald, Darren  
It is in everyone’s interest that you return to South Africa such that justice can be served to all role 
players to Ronald Bobroff & Partner's (RBP) past shenanigans.  
Unfortunately 2 of the 3 directors of RBP fled South Africa to avoid arrest. This is delaying the justice 
process, which as lawyers I am sure you can understand. We want to avoid any further delays to get 
justice for RBP's clients (as if your clients did not suffer enough from their injuries);  
It is in your personal interest to return to South Africa without delay, and we are prepared to give you 
grace till end November 2016 for both of you to return voluntarily. Should you decide not to return to 
South Africa and allow the SA legal system to run its course, there will be consequences for both you 
and your families.  
These consequences could include:  
1. God will be disappointed with you (and since you are religious men, this should be important to you 
and your families);  
2. Your conscience will remain troubled well into your old age;  
3. You will have further tarnished the reputation of the your profession. A profession that you proudly 
had represented at the various Law Societies  
4. Your family, children and grand-children will suffer from the consequences of their fathers' misdeeds. 
On this aspect, we really do not want to harm your sons in Australia, and daughters in South Africa. 
However, should you do not return to SA by end November, you will be leaving us little choice. Any 
potential harm that could result from your inaction, would be as a direct result of your own doing (and 
you will need to live with a further burdened conscience)  
Please could you make the necessary arrangement to return to South Africa by no later than end 
November 2016. Should you which to discuss the matter with us (or you would like to put forward your 
side of the story), please let us know your contact details by return email.  
Regards  
Concerned citizens dismayed by the Bobroff's shenanigans  

 

-------- Forwarded message ---------- From: Justice4RBPClients<justice4rbpclients@gmail.com> Date: Mon, 
Nov 21, 2016 at 10:42 PM Subject: Re: Justice for RBP's clients - voluntary return of Messrs Bobroff to SA To: 
Ronald Bobroff <bobroffronald@gmail.com>, Ronald Bobroff <bobroff@icon.co.za>, Darren Bobroff 
<darrenbobroff@gmail.com> Cc: Mandy Bezuidenhout <mandy.bez@mweb.co.za>, Steven Bezuidenhout 
<steve.bez@mweb.co.za>  
Dear Ronald, Darren,  
We note that you have not responded to our emails of 18 October (or 3 November) to provide your side of the 
story.  
It would be in your interests to take our emails with the necessary seriousness if you care for, and love your 
families. The end of November deadline for your return to SA is approaching, and we do not want to have to 
resort to getting your wives, children and grandchildren to suffer the consequences of their father's misdeeds.  
Concerned citizens dismayed by the Bobroff's shenanigans and their unethical exploitation of the weak  
---------- 
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